Bodega Bay Public Utility District
265 Doran Park Road
Bodega Bay, California 94923

SUPPLEMENTAL INFORMATION REGARDING
PROPOSED WASTEWATER SURCHARGE
AND PUBLIC HEARING

<MAILING LABEL>

You recently received a notice that the Bodega Bay Public Utility District is proposing to adopt a capital surcharge
to fund capital and debt service costs associated with the 2022 Sewer Rehabilitation Project. The project entails
the repair or replacement of approximately 21,000 feet of aging sewer pipelines throughout the District. The
Board of Directors will conduct a public hearing on this matter on:

Date: December 15, 2021
Time: 9:00 A.M.
Place: Bodega Bay Public Utility District

265 Doran Park Road
Bodega Bay, California 94923

The notice you received stated that the proposed surcharge for Single Family Residential sewer service was
$30.31 per account per billing cycle ($15.16 per month). The use of the term “account” refers to a service account
(i.e. connection), and not to a customer billing account. It is possible for a single billing account for a property to
inciude multiple separate sewer connections. The proposed surcharge will apply to each separate
residential sewer connection.

You are receiving this notice because the District has identified that your billing account includes multiple
residential sewer connections. If the District adopts the proposed surcharge, each of these sewer connections
will be subject to a surcharge of $30.31 per billing cycle ($15 16 per month). The District is providing this
supplemental information to eliminate any confusion.

The Board will review the proposed capital surcharge and hear and consider all protests and objections
concerning this matter at the public hearing identified above. Information regarding the basis of the surcharge
and how to submit a protest was included in the previous notice you received. To obtain an additional copy of
that notice, please contact the District.

A draft of the 2021 Wastewater Rate Study Update that is available online at bodegabaypud.com and the District
office for review. If you have any questions about the proposed surcharge, how to submit a protest, or the public
hearing, please contact the District at (707) 875-3332 or .ames@bodegabaypud.com




